
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

 
Classroom Deadly Door Winners Pizza Party!!! 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Congratulations to the Deadly Door winners, FM and 5K! 
 
Please return the permission slip below for your child to receive a free pizza lunch on Friday, June 3,2022. This 
will be provided at recess time, due to shop opening hours. Students will only have to bring recess to be eaten 
at lunchtime. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Classroom Deadly Door – Pizza Party 

Please return to your child’s teacher by Thursday, June 2, 2022 
 
Dear Teacher/s, 
 
My child ____________________________________________ of class _______   has permission to eat free 
pizza this Friday. 
 
My child has the following allergies/dietary requirements: _________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver (Name): ______________________________________ Signature: ____________________  

Date: ______________________________________ Contact PH: ___________________________________ 


